
UPPER DUBLIN 
TOWNSHIP 

370 Commerce Drive 
Fort Washington, PA 19034-2619 

Phone: (215) 643-1600 
Fax: (215) 542-0797 

www.upperdublin.net  

December 15, 2023 

RE: Craig Y Nos Sewer Project 

Dear Resident of Craig Y Nos: 

You should have recently received a letter from Carroll Engineering Corporation, dated 
December 12, 2023, regarding the Craig Y Nos sewer project. The purpose of that letter is to 
notify households within the project area of surveyors coming to examine properties and 
measure distances from houses to potential proposed sewer lines. We are doing this to minimize 
the cost and effort of individual properties connecting themselves to the sewer line that is being 
mandated by DEP to be completed by the Fall of 2025. 

We plan to have a special meeting dedicated to the Craig Y Nos sewer project in Spring 2024. 
The meeting will provide a project timeline update, answer any questions about the analysis 
being undertaken, and to address the financial components of the project. Your cooperation in 
allowing the surveyors to examine your property will shorten the project timeline, lower the 
overall cost, and provide DEP with the necessary verification that this project is moving forward. 

We will continue to communicate directly with all of you regarding the upcoming special 
meeting, date TBD, and any other project updates as we receive them. 

If you did not receive the letter from Carroll Engineering Corporation, please contact our office 
and we will forward you a copy. 

Si
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Si cerely, 

1,6t/ 11.46

t 1: Kurt M. Fergu 
Township Manager 
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